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     May everyone have a healthy and prosperous 2012.  I am looking forward to 
showing my new artwork and seeing each and everyone of you.  
     My first show of the new year will be at the Colorado Indian Market January 20 - 22, 
2012. For more information ...www.indianmarket.net   
                                                                                                              Ron Mitchell                    


